
To the HHC Committee: 
 
I have taken my time to submit this email, because there is so much to say, it's almost overwhelming. I 
could send you hundreds--no, thousands--of pages of scientific data, doctor's statements, peer-
reviewed/published medical studies, and anecdotal reports that detail why a bill like this is extremely 
dangerous for the health of Oregonian children. I have been researching this ever since my son's vaccine 
injury 6 years ago. And lest you think I don't know how to research because I am "just a mom," I will 
inform you that I held a 4.0 GPA all the way through school, attended the University of Oregon Honors 
College, graduated with honors, and wrote/defended a 140-page thesis as part of that education. I most 
certainly do know how to research, and it takes work, and time. 
 
But in the interest of time, and the appropriate amount of brevity so as to be heard, I will distill my 
comments to these crucial points: 

• This bill violates everything that Oregonians—who pride ourselves in our independent spirit and 
individual freedoms—stand for.  

• It violates the constitution of the United States of America, the First Amendment of which holds 
that personal freedom of religion and freedom of conscience are of utmost importance and 
value--both of which are completely violated in this bill. 

• It violates the principle of informed consent. You cannot force a medical procedure against a 
person's will. Did we learn nothing in the Nuremberg Trials?  

• It violates the right of access to education for tens of thousands of children with personal belief 
or religious exemptions. 

• Don't forget the fact that the vaccine industry is completely immune from liability when its 
products cause injuries and death. This gives them even less motivation to make a safe product 
than they had before, and it is honestly unconscionable to require children to inject such a 
product into their bodies. 

• Where there is risk (and there is MASSIVE risk. I DARE you to read the inserts for the vaccines 
you are considering enforcing), there must be choice. Parents are usually unaware of their 
children's disposition to vaccine injury prior to injury occurring. Which again points back to the 
issue of informed consent. Doctors are failing to tell them! 

This bill is unconscionable, un-American, anti-liberty, unconstitutional, and I vehemently oppose it. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Katie Purvis 
Eugene, Oregon 

katiejpurvis@gmail.com 
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